5/6/2015
Ms. Shelly Au
Shelly Specialty Desserts
5845 W Palmaire Ave.
 Glendale, AZ 85303

Dear Ms. Shelly,

I just want to thank you for letting me come in to your bakery and interning. You taught me valuable techniques and tools to make me a better baker. The things I learned at your bakery opened up my eyes to see how demanding the bakery world is. I know now what it takes to run a bakery. It takes time, patience, and courage to keep the bakery running. The experience was more than I could have asked for. Going into the bakery I had no idea what to except. Working for you has helped me expand my knowledge on commercial baking. I will defiantly be coming back for your delicious desserts.

Sincerely, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Jada Anderson


